May 25th, 1923,

Bs Bs Paul, ESQ.. ::.A.'
Pacific Club,
Victoria, B. C.

Ny dear Hr, Panul:-

SR oy 1 have received a letter from
Fred Pemberton asking me to be a patron of
Brentwood Collsge, which I understand, will be
located in the “rentwood Hotel grounds,

This college is to follow the lines
0f an English public 8CLo0ls Similar schools in
th t such as Ashbury College, Ridley College,
Upper and Lower Canadea turn out a very good type of
student indeed, whon we like to got at the University.
There is no reason why a se¢hool at Brentwood should
not be 8 very grest sucocess, provided they get an
excellent head and the proper type of associate
masterss I am told that the Lioutenant-Governor has
Promised to be ome of the patrons., Please tell me
whether you think I should give my consent or not.

ot

"

I have not yet seen the Prospectus
but I am told that a Nr. Hope,who has been Principal
0f the Oak Bay High School,is to be the Head MNaster,

I hope, Mr. Paul, that you are still
énjoying good health and that all goes well with my
friends in Victoria. NeGill is Just conclusing a
very good year indeed., Last year we had the largest
enrolment in our history and we are constantly im-
bproving our staff. I shall send you one of the new
calendars as soon as they are piblisheds

With all good wishes, I am,
yours faithfully,




